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Susan Brissette

From: Ann Wright [ann_wright@comcast.net]
Sent:  Wednesday, June 22, 2011 5:44 AM
To: Wendy DiFruscio

Subject: Fw: confidential

RTK re: interim supt. search

From: Ann Wright
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2011 7:40 AM

To: alane@orcsd.orq ; Henry Brackett ; Jim Kach ; Jocelyn O'Quinn ; Krista Butts ; Megan Turnbull
Subject: confidential

| propose that we offer(JSSNNR the interim superintendent position with our
strong support that gi®apply for the permanent position in the fall.

@ i!! know within days/hours whether filfgets the position in. It is my belief
that a permanent position here would be more preferable to@l). While it would be hard to
offer@Ba permanent position because it would circumvent a public search, we are all
aware of the huge impediments surrounding finding good superintendents in New England.
Chances are,. would be our best candidate given a thorough search process.

If we are interested in this we should move quickly.
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